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22 June 2018 
 
 
Tony Randle 
fyi-request-7537-df96be9c@requests.fyi.org.nz 

          Ref: OIA-3695 

 

Dear Tony, 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 – update on progress 
 
I am writing to you further to the NZ Transport Agency’s letter of 14 May 2018 advising you of an 
extension of time for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). You have 
requested the following information: 
 

The benefit cost analysis for urban cycleways for the following regions: 
1. Auckland 
2. Hamilton 
3. Wellington 
4. Christchurch 
5. Dunedin 
This applies to all of the TLAs within a region. For example: the whole Wellington region, and 
not just the Wellington City Council area. 

 
I wish to update you on the progress of the work to prepare your request. 
 
The Transport Agency has identified the information relating to the cost benefit analysis for urban 
cycleways in the Wellington region. We are now consulting with the relevant organisations about the 
release of this information. At the same time, we are continuing to work to identify the information you 
have requested for the other four regions. Once this information has been identified, we will consult 
with the relevant organisations in those regions. 
 
The Transport Agency expects to release to you the information for the Wellington region to you soon, 
with the other regions to be released following the completion of the necessary consultation. 
 
If you would like to discuss the scope of your request and the information resulting from it, please 
contact me by email to bob.alkema@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 901 6158. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Bob Alkema 
Senior Manager – Investment & Finance 


